
Wwals Watershed Coalition <wwalswatershed@gmail.com>

July 30, 2025 River Task Force Workshop CANCELLED
Scott Koons <Koons@ncfrpc.org> Mon, Jul 21, 2025 at 3:10 PM
To: Scott Koons <Koons@ncfrpc.org>
Cc: Lauren Yeatter <Yeatter@ncfrpc.org>

River Task Force Members, Interested Persons and News Media,

JOINT WORKSHOP CANCELLATION NOTICE
Please be advised that the City of Valdosta City Manager informed us today that
City of Valdosta City Council members and city officials will be a�ending a
change of command ceremony at Moody Air Force Base on July 30, 2025.

Therefore, the Middle and Lower Suwannee River and Withlacoochee River
Task Force and City of Valdosta City Council Joint Workshop at the City of
Valdosta City Hall Annex, 300 North Lee Street, Valdosta, Georgia 
scheduled for July 30, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. has been CANCELLED.

The Joint Workshop will be rescheduled for a later date.

Members of the River Task Force are:

Rick Davis, Madison County, Chair
Don Hale, Suwannee County, Vice-Chair
Anthony Adams, Lafaye�e County
Mary Alford, Alachua County
Thomas Demps, Taylor County
Rocky Ford, Columbia County
William Mar�n, Gilchrist County
Melissa McNeal, Union County
Desiree Mills, Levy County
James Murphy, Hamilton County
Daniel Riddick, Bradford County
Jody Stephenson, Dixie County

Thank you!

https://www.google.com/maps/search/300+North+Lee+Street,+Valdosta,+Georgia?entry=gmail&source=g


Sco�

Scott R. Koons, AICP
Executive Director
North Central Florida Regional Planning Council
2009 NW 67th Place, Gainesville, FL 32653-1603
Email: koons@ncfrpc.org
Voice: 352.955.2200, ext. 101
Fax: 352.955.2209

PLEASE NOTE: Florida law has a very broad public records law.  Most written communication to or from government officials regarding government
business are public records available to the public and media upon request.  Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.
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